
 

 - Hello Again - 

 Welcome to Spring! Be-
fore we move into April, let’s 
take a look at what we did in 
March.  

 On the 4th we celebrated 
Dean, Elizabeth and Charles’ 
birthdays with cake and enter-
tainment by Lois Rood. We also 
enjoyed the Windy River Dulci-
mers who entertained us on 
Wednesday, the 23rd.  

 We kept busy with crafts. 
This month we made decou-
page Easter eggs, washcloth 
and block bunnies which have 
been on display and we made 
some wooden butterflies that 
will soon be out with other 
spring decorations!   

 In March, Arlie and Nancy 
joined us and we hired three 
new staff members. Amy is 
working open shifts as needed 
and will soon be an evening 
shift med-aide and Sondra and 
Ashley are night shift house-
keepers.   

 In April, we will celebrate 

Esther, Florence, Emma and 

Willa’s birthdays on the Thurs-

day, April 7th! The entertain-

ment  will be Fine Wine at 12:30. 

Garden Club 

 I have scheduled time for 

Garden Club on Friday mornings. 

During this time I will be happy to 

help you work in your gardens; ei-

ther planting, weeding or watering. 

If you are needing help please let 

me know. 

Shopping Trips 

 Dollar General in Hickman is 

now open! I have scheduled two 

trips this month (Monday April 4th 

and Monday April 18th).  This 

month’s response to the store will 

determine future trips. Be sure to 

sign up if you are interested in 

checking it out!  

 We will be going to Walmart 

on Monday, April 11th and we  to 

Shopko (for garden plants) on Mon-

day, April 25th.  
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Bible Corner...From God’s WORD: 

You have a special place in God’s plan— may your steps be 

ordered by Him and blessed with peace today. 




